
 
 

                      
   
Dear Parents          26th September 2013 
 
Residential Visit 2014 
 
Following the success of our previous residential visits, we have provisionally booked another one for next 
year. It will be from Friday 6th to Sunday 8th June, and will be to the PGL Borreatton Park Centre in 
Shropshire. The programme we have booked will give the children the opportunity to experience a multi- 
activity weekend involving a range of outdoor and adventure activities. The children will be accompanied by 
four members of staff and all the activities are led by fully qualified instructors. 
 
Borreatton Park is a centre that I have used on previous occasions with Y5/6 from Mappleborough Green. It 
has excellent facilities and is set in a large area of parkland with woods and lakes. The weekend will give the 
children an excellent opportunity to meet new challenges, build their self-confidence and provide them with 
many unforgettable experiences. The centre has a website www.pgl.co.uk which provides additional 
information. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £178, which includes transport, activities, food and all insurance. If you would like 
to reserve a place for your child, please fill in the slip below and return to school with a deposit of £28 by 
Friday, 25th October. Instalments of £30 will then be due at the end of November, January, February, March 
and April. All cheques payable to Temple Grafton School and if paying by cash, correct monies 
please. 
 
As this visit is being held outside school hours, we are not obliged to take children who have not paid, and 
unfortunately we will be unable to offer free places. If there is not sufficient take-up, the visit will be cancelled 
and the deposit will be returned to you.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the trip. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
  
Sarah Hendry 
 

 
Name of child .................................................................................................... 
 
Please delete as appropriate: 
 
I should like my child to go on the residential visit to PGL Borreatton Park Centre in June 2014, and I enclose 
a deposit of £28. I will pay the remaining £150 in instalments by May 2014. 
 
My child will not be going on the residential visit in June. 
 
 
Signed.........................................................................................  parent/carer 

 

Church Bank, Temple Grafton, 
Warwickshire. B49 6NU 
Tel. (01789) 772384    
E-Mail admin3066@we-learn.com 

www.tgschool.co.uk  

Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 
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